City Park Citizen

Issue 56

May 2003

General Meeting Set for Thursday May 15 Police Representative to Attend

The City Park Civic Association will hold its annual meeting of all members and interested neighbors this week. Originally scheduled to attend, Supervisor Gerry Connolly won't be able to join us, but he's arranged for an officer from the McLean District police station to attend the meeting to address our questions and concerns about public safety and law enforcement. Also at the annual meeting will be the election of members to the Association's board of directors and the discussion of any additional matters of interest.

The meeting will take place 7:30 pm Thursday, May 15, at the Devonshire Center at 2831 Graham Road across from Magruders Supermarket. The meeting will take place in the large conference room at the north end of the building

Only paid members are allowed to vote on matters before the Association. One-year memberships in the City Park Civic Association expired on March 1. Residents may join or renew their membership at the meeting Thursday or on-line at the Association's website through the PayPal online payment system. Simply go to www.citypark-greenway.com, click on the "Join Now" button and sign up. There is a minimal surcharge for PayPal.

If you have any questions about your membership status, please call the Secretary, Bill Carrington, at (703) 534-3206.

Yard Sale Set for June 7 - Sign Up to Be on the Map

City Park Homes is teaming up with Greenway Downs for this year's neighborhood yard sale. The event is scheduled for Saturday June 7 from 8:30 to 12:30.

If you would like to participate please return the enclosed form with \$5 to Jim Mole of 2931 Woodlawn Avenue by May 30th. You may also contact him by phone at (703) 237-0304. The \$5 charge covers advertising and reproducing the map

Name:

Phone:

Address:

E-Mail:

Items for Sale:

.